From: Frank, Natalie 
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 4:03 PM
To: Widawsky, Dan; Berlin, Steve
Cc: Darling, Leslie
Subject: Accepted Flowers on Behalf of the City

I accepted a flower  arrangement from  Richard Cremieux from Baker & McKenzie LLP on behalf of the City.  I have placed the flowers in the lobby outside my suite in City Hall for the public to enjoy.  Please accept this as my notice as required under 2-156-142 d(8).  Thank you

